
Dear LCMGC Members, 

Spring is here and the course is in fantastic condition. Hopefully, you’ve all had a chance to get out 
and play a few rounds. Here’s an update of what’s happening (happened) in April. 

Tournaments 

 April 26th - Hangman Valley Memorial – 2-Man Modified Chapman 
o Registration is open – livetourney.com/tournament/56890 
o Registration deadline is Wednesday April 23rd at 5pm 
o Choose your tee time between 8:33 and 10:57 
o KP prizes (gold and white tees) 
o Singles wanted – no partner, we’ll match you with another single 
o For complete rules and details visit latahcreekmc.com/2025-tournament-schedule 

 
 April 12th - Hawaiian Open Scramble 

o Hot breakfast, chilly weather, quick round…typical Hawaiian day. 
o It was nice to see so many players show up early and stick around afterwards to 

visit, we hope that comradery continues to grow throughout the season.  
o We had 22 teams, a tie for first place, and paid 50% of the field  

 T1st - Johnson + Condon + Smith + Petersen 
 T1st - Borgard + Warren + Parker + Parker 
 3rd - Bowman + Brandon + Kato + Costa 

o KP winners:  
 Mick Bowman 
 Ford Yonago 
 Pete Condon 
 Jim Lapointe 

o For tournament results visit - Tournament-results 

Match Play 

 We’re excited to have Greg Smith chairing the season long match play event again this year. 
Greg has made some interesting changes to the format, so be sure to read the attached 
information sheet or visit latahcreekmc.com/2025-match-play 

 Entry fee is $55  
 Register below for either the Open flight or Senior (60+) flight  

o Open-match-play-registration 
o Senior-match-play-registration 

Weekly Game 

 We’re finalizing plans for a weekly skins game and hope to have more information to share 
in the next couple weeks.  

Spaghetti Feed / Annual Member Meeting 



 On March 27th, we held our annual member meeting and spaghetti dinner. Despite 
scheduling it on a Thursday evening during March Madness, we had a good turnout. Steve 
Ward and his crew fed us well and we had a very good discussion about club activities. 
Here are some of the key takeaways for the board to follow up on. 

o Meet on a Wednesday night next year – doh! 
o Review tournament payout schedule – we’re currently at 50% of the field, which we 

feel is fair 
o Look at alternatives to the Club Championship – consider offering Sat only, Sun 

only, and 2-day combo 
o Schedule more club social events – casual monthly gatherings, mid-summer BBQ, 

and end of season banquet.  
o Sponsorship opportunities from maintenance suppliers. 

 

Thank you for choosing to be a member of the Latah Creek Men’s Golf Club. If you have any 
suggestions for tournaments, social gatherings, or sponsorship opportunities, please contact us at 
contact@latahcreekmc.com 

Get out and play! 

David Morin 

LCMGC - President 

 


